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Whereas the Diocese of Puerto Rico meeting in Special Convention and in their Annual 
Convention has twice proposed entering into a formal relationship with the Diocese of Central 
Florida,  

 

Resolve: The Diocese of Central Florida meeting in Annual Convention, expresses its gratitude 
to the Diocese of Puerto Rico for its proposal and desire to be in an expanded relationship with 
Central Florida.   

 

We ask that our Bishop consider initiating any process he deems sufficient to respond 
appropriately to the Diocese of Puerto Rico's gesture of friendship and desire for partnership.   

We look forward to mutually discerning ways we can work together to expand the relationship 
between our two dioceses for the sake of the Gospel.  
 


